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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderman of the 3rd District requesting a traffic
study be completed at the intersection of 12th Street and Racine Street to determine if additional
traffic management measures are necessary to reduce the potential for vehicular collisions. (Res.
0407-17)

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-18-17: Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 11-20-17: Recommends that the installation of a
flashing LED stop sign be added to the east approach of 12th Street, where it intersects with Racine
Street.

Further recommends supplemental signs be added to all stop control approaches that indicate cross
traffic from Racine Street does not stop.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in an installation cost of $2,000.00 and an
annual maintenance cost of $300.00.
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